
   

 

Class photos 

We will be taking class photos on Wednesday 18th June 2025. 

 

Please ensure your child is in school uniform. Photos will be taken 

outside in the playground, providing the weather is suitable. 

 

You will be able to order photos and delivery to the school for free. We will share how 

to place orders once the photos are ready. 

 

Please let your class teacher know if you do not give permission for your child to be in 

the class photo. 
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Stebon Primary School’s 

Read our most 

recent Ofsted 

report here 

Attendance 

Every day matters – Every 

minute counts! 

Stebon’s magic number is 

97%. This is because we are 

aiming for 97% attendance. 

This week’s whole school 

attendance was 93.6% 

Come on Stebon! 

Congratulations to Y3 

Beethoven class who had 

97.5% attendance this week!  

Key dates for next term: 

Wed 18 June 2025: Class 

photographs 

Mon 23 June - Wed 2 July 

2025: Y4 Gorsefield 

residentials 

Fri 11 July 2025: Reception 

graduation 

Click below for: 

PE & swimming timetables 

Term dates for 2025-2026 

academic year 
 

Lunch menu for April-October 

2025 
 

Home learning links 

Kilimanjaro Explorers and Sahara Explorers have been planning their Explorers sports 

day. Today, they did hula hoop racing, egg and spoon, cone throwing, basket ball 

shooting and more!  

Volcano, Everest and 

Compass Explorers 

made dens today. 

Thank you parents for 

bringing in sheets and 

blankets! 

https://stebon.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/144235
https://stebon.org.uk/health-wellbeing/pe-swimming/
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/term-dates/
https://stebon.org.uk/lunches/
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Stebon-Lunch-Menu-Apr-Oct-2025.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/Stebon-Lunch-Menu-Apr-Oct-2025.pdf
https://stebon.org.uk/family-learning/
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Reception went on a Forest school trip, 

we tried pond dipping! 

We found newts, climbed trees, dug for 

bugs and drew on the floor. 

We have new ducklings in Reception! 

Ayah, Amaya and Idrees, from Vincent Van Gogh class, were super 

brave when they held the baby ducks.  

Ayah has enjoyed spending her free flow watching the ducks hatch, 

sleeping and eating. 
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We had Eid parties this week to celebrate Eid-al-adha, Nursery shared 

a photo from their party! 

 

Some of our Year 6 

pupils went on travel 

training to help 

prepare them for 

secondary school! 

Eliza from Year 6 Alfred Russel Wallace class 

created this piece of writing as she’s 

passionate about people being kind. 




